
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem discusses Bilateral Relations, Experience Exchange
With Dutch ambassador Between Countries

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National Iraqi Alliance, received in his office in Baghdad

Tuesday 13/4/2021 Mr. Michel Rentenaar, the Ambassador of the Kingdom of the Netherlands in

Baghdad, and exchanged with him views on bilateral relations between Baghdad and Amsterdam and

the ways to enhance and develop them in order to serve the two countries. His Eminence lauded

the Dutch agricultural experience, indicating that agriculture is an important aspect between

the two countries, calling for experience exchange in order to enhance Iraq's experience in

this sector and optimal investment of Iraq’s water. His Eminence also invited Dutch companies

to Iraq and to invest in the promising opportunities that Iraq offers. We said that Iraq is

open to everyone, based on common interests and achieving public intrest.


